
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT

1
It’s Women’s History 
Month! Learn more 
by visiting Hoopla. 
Don’t forget to turn 
on your “Kids Only” 
filter in the top  
right corner.

LINK!

2
Join others  for Read 
Across America by 
reading your favorite 
Dr. Seuss book or 
trying a new one. 
Click the link for 
some ideas.

LINK!

3
Practice your  
money-counting 
skills with this fun 
game from ABCya. 
 
 

LINK!

4
Writing Prompt: 
Write a letter to  
a leprechaun and  
try to convince them 
to share their gold 
with you. 

5 6
Click the link to see 
if you can beat this 
Super Mario Chase 
Physical Challenge. 
 
 

LINK!

7
Today is National 
Library Workers 
Day! Write a note 
or draw a picture 
for your librarian 
to show them your 
appreciation.

8
Today is Holi, the 
Hindu celebration of 
Spring and love. Click 
the link for a great 
read-aloud about this 
special day. 

LINK!

9
Writing Prompt:  
If I had my own 
garden, I would 
grow... 
 

10
Practice your 
engineering skills by 
playing Base Builder 
with Jet and the 
Space Scouts. 
 

LINK!

11
Raising Resilience: 
Yoga and stretching 
are great ways to 
cope with negative 
emotions. Click  
the link and try out 
these moves!

LINK!

12 13
Would You Rather... 
spend the day 
planting vegetables 
in a garden or hiking 
in the woods? 
 

14
Today is National Pi 
Day! Click the link to 
learn more. 
 
 
 

LINK!

15
Spend time outside 
today picking up  
any trash you see. 
This helps keep the 
Earth clean! 

16
Today is National 
Panda Day. Click  
the link to see the 
live Panda Cam at 
Zoo Atlanta! 
 

LINK!

17
Celebrate St. 
Patrick’s Day by 
making a leprechaun 
hat blower. 
 
 

LINK!

18
Today is Save the 
Florida Panther 
Day! Click the link 
to learn how you can 
help keep these wild 
animals safe. 

LINK!

19 20
Today is the First 
Day of Spring! Click 
the link to learn 
about the science 
behind this season  
of growth. 

LINK!

21
Raising Resilience: 
Learn about  
“The Dip” with  
your favorite Class 
Dojo friends. 
 

LINK!

22
Would You Rather... 
be a squirrel for a 
day or a frog? Why? 
 

23
Today is the first full 
day of Ramadan, 
an Islamic holiday 
celebrating reflection 
and community. 
Click the link to  
learn more!

LINK!

24
Writing Prompt: 
Who is the most 
influential woman 
you know? Why? 

25
Watch this short 
video to learn more 
about women’s fight 
for the right to vote. 
 
 

LINK!

26 27
Practice your 
measuring and 
mixing skills 
by making this 
Pinkalicious Pink 
Lemonade. 

LINK!

28
Writing Prompt: 
What is your favorite 
Dr. Seuss book and 
why? 

29
Raising Resilience: 
Use this chart 
to identify how 
you’re feeling in 
the morning and at 
night. Keep track of 
this in a journal.

LINK!

30
Would You Rather... 
have feathers all over 
your body like a bird 
or ears and a cotton 
tail like a bunny? 
 

31
Visit the DCPL Kids 
website and scroll 
to the bottom to 
submit your vote in 
this month’s poll! 
 

LINK!
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Find DCPL @dekalblibrary

dekalblibrary.org

Have some fun 
every day with 
these challenges. 
When you see 
a LINK!, click 
on it for more 
directions.

https://www.hoopladigital.com/search?q=women%27s+history+month&page=1&scope=everything&type=direct
https://dekalblibrary.org/go.php?brsn=%22ReadAcrossAmericaem%22
https://www.abcya.com/games/counting_money
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TZO-yyJyTAQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Inrx3jwO1c4
https://pbskids.org/readyjetgo/games/base-builder
https://www.strong4life.com/-/media/Files/Strong4Life/Programs/School-Programs/Physical-activity/optimized_LW_CHOA_StretchBreakPoster_finalREV_layers-upload.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mC3Vj1q5rXo
https://zooatlanta.org/panda-cam/
https://kidscraftroom.com/leprechaun-hat-blowers-a-fun-st-patricks-day-craft/
https://www.hoopladigital.com/title/11330621
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qaZ2CICGuL8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IOaFwwLyTRo
https://www.hoopladigital.com/title/11934656
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P8FWd9Q1L04
https://www.pbs.org/parents/recipes/make-pinkalicious-lemonade
https://www.strong4life.com/-/media/Strong4Life/schools-and-community/Parent-Resources/PDF-Resources/PDFs/Feelingswheel85x11.pdf
https://dekalblibrary.org/kids
https://www.facebook.com/dekalblibrary
https://www.instagram.com/dekalblibrary/
https://twitter.com/dekalblibrary
https://www.youtube.com/user/DCPLeBranch/videos
http://dekalblibrary.org

